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PRINCE OF WALES 
PRIMARY SCHOOL & CHILDREN’S CENTRE   

NEWSLETTER 30th January 2015 
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Our Values for this month are CONFIDENCE AND AMBITION 

 

This month’s exploration of the Values of ‘Confidence’ and ‘Ambition’ highlights the importance of being 

a determined and resilient learner.  Having an ambition e.g. a learning target can help children to set 

themselves the challenge of stepping out of their ‘learning comfort zone’.  It is important not to allow a 

‘lack of confidence’ to stop them from achieving their ambition.  Through January, the children became 

aware that they need to be ‘purposeful’ i.e. to articulate their desired target/ambition and to take the 

steps necessary to achieve their chosen ambition. 

Mrs Stylli - PSHE, P4C and Values Co-ordinator 

Dear Parents, Governors and Friends,  

 

On Monday we reflected with our pupils that they should develop confidence and courage to speak up 

when their work poses difficulties or lacks challenge. Also, to take the initiative and find adult support 

rather than being a bystander when someone is treated unkindly in the playground. This led to reflecting 

on Holocaust Day and that sadly the persecution of large groups of people or whole populations is led by 

a minority of people with the majority staying silent or impassive out of fear. Our School Values mirror the 

British Values, that should inform the proper response or action when we are faced with any type of 

situation that could result in distress to ourselves or others. We aim for our pupils to become resilient, 

reflective, tolerant and compassionate citizens of our wider community. 

 

Mr Jan M Bless - Headteacher 

Attendance this week 
 
 

                   Years 1,2,3 Family        Years 4,5,6 Families 
     
1A 95.33%  2M 93.33%       3D 95.33%      4H 96.90%        5G 90.37%      6A 87.67% 
1K 88.26% 2Ri 95.86%        3F 92.92%      4S 95.67%        5L 97.04%       6B 97.14%* 
1S 95.17% 2Ru 98.33%*     3G 93.33%   5N 95.93% 6H 94.48% 

 

  

Well done to 2Ru & 6B for best attendance this week. 

School Target:  95.5% 
 

Overall attendance since September: 94.52% 

 
 

  
 

 

Values for this Month: CONFIDENCE & AMBITION 
 
Leila 1A, Soloman 1K, Jiya 1S, Shekina 2M, Viany 2Ri, Efo 2Ru, Noah 3D, Diya 3F, Acelya 3G, Ayse 4H, Sara 4S, Nisa 

5G, Lale 5N, Shandel 5L, Miami 6A, Chloe 6B and Louisa 6H. 

 
 



 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Reading Eggs Usage: 

1st 2Ri 1377 

2nd 1S 1328 

3rd 3G 1199 

 

Reading Eggspress: 

1st 6B 2049 

2nd 6A 1851 

3rd 4H 1739 

 

Spelling Practice 

Who knew that practising spellings could become a piece of 

art? Arda in 4S managed to do 2 in 1. 

 

Dates for your diary 

Values for Month of January: Confidence & Ambition 

 

Monday 2nd February  School Expansion Phase 3 starts 

Wednesday 11th  – Friday 13th  February Year 5 School Journey to Fair Play House 

Monday 16th – Friday 20th February Spring Half Term Holidays – school closed 1 week 

Monday 23rd February Start Spring 2 term - school open  

Monday 30th March – Friday 10th April Easter Holidays – school closed 

Monday 13th April  Start Summer 1 Term – school open 

Wednesday 15th April Individual and Sibling School Photos 

Monday 4th May 2015  May Bank Holiday – school closed 

Monday 11th – Friday 15th May Y6 Test week 

Monday 25th – Friday 29th May Summer Half Term Holidays 

Monday 1st June  Staff Training Day – school closed 

Tuesday 2nd June Start Summer 2 term 

Friday 24th July End of 2014-2015 Academic Year – school closes at 

1.30pm 

 

Parking in Salisbury Road 

You will have noticed that new yellow lines have been 

painted at the bottom of Salisbury Road, outside and 

opposite the School entrance. Please take note of the 

regulations as these will be enforced.  

On Thursday morning a car was left on the school 

driveway, blocking the school car park exit, preventing a 

group of Year 6 pupils and staff from leaving our site on 

their way to an educational visit. This happens every day 

to the residents in our road. You can imagine how 

frustrating it is if this happened in front of your drive, every 

day, with drivers claiming it is ‘just for a few minutes’.  

We continue to ask for your cooperation to park with 

consideration for residents, pedestrians and the school. 

Better still, can you leave the car at home? 

 

January Awards 

Top Performing Classes 

1st  4H 71,045 participation points 

2nd 6B 35,066 participation points 

3rd  4S 34,851 participation points 

 

Pupils with best Mastery:  

Year 1 Samuel Apota-Ajola 4910 points 

Year 2 Gervais Diadua  3230 points 

Year 3 Jannae Ayensu   560 points  

Year 4 Emily Srikantha  3120 points 

Year 5  Abigail Esalo Etombo 3090 points 

Year 6  Shenel Ruga  3870 points 

 

 

 

 


